
 
 
 

Board Workshop via Webinar  
 
 
Notice is hereby given that on January 12, 2021, the Board of Education of the Fort Worth 
Independent School District will hold a Board Workshop via Webinar beginning at 5:30 
PM. Due to health and safety concerns related to the COVID-19 Coronavirus, this 
workshop will be conducted by videoconference or telephone call. At least a quorum of the 
Board will be participating by videoconference or telephone call in accordance with the 
provisions of Sections 551.125 or 551.127 of the Texas Government Code that have not 
been suspended by order of the governor. Members of the public may access the live 
broadcast for this workshop from either Spectrum (Charter) Channel 192, the Fort Worth 
ISD Live channel on YouTube or by using this link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83246092969?pwd=cHRWMkhhZFlYLy9MenYxVlAyMDFUQT09. 
(Passcode: 974820). 



3. RECOGNITIONS 
 A. Tarleton State University and Fort Worth ISD Partnership 
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